
The attached spreadsheet shows attendance through month 6 compared to the 
previous year, and the 3, 5, and 10 year averages. 
  
Our attendance goal is to be between 94.5% and 95% as a district.  We are currently at 
94.39%.  Everyone is aware that we have struggled with illness since Christmas Break, 
but overall we seem to be on the upswing.  
  
2 years ago we were at 94.38% at the end of month 6 and we finished the year at 
94.33%.  We definitely have an uphill battle in front of us to get back in the range we 
want to be in.  However, with a strong finish we could get close. 
  
 


